
 

 
PATH COMMITTEE MEETING   

03/10/2022 
8:30 a.m. 

 Conference Rooms 1&2 
 

I. CALL TO ORDER/ ATTENDANCE  
Danaca Schettler called the meeting to order at 8:01 a.m. 
 
MEMBERS PRESENT  
Danaca Schettler, Sgt. Travis Olsen. Nan Baker, Nancy Hagen 
 
MEMBERS ABSENT  
Moria Beznoska, Officer Robert Draeger, Todd Vik, Sgt. Andrew Seibenborn, Heath 
Hoftiezer, Mike Muntze  
 
INTRODUCTIONS/ANNOUNCEMENTS/DISCUSSION:  
There are three Citizen vacant, as well one for SF Catholic School Systems, and AAA of 
South Dakota. If you know of anyone interested, please have them fill out an application.  

 
II. REVIEW AND APPROVAL OF MEETING MINUTES:  

No quorum to approve minutes. 
 
PUBLIC INPUT:  None 
 

III. UNFINISHED BUSINESS 
• Police Department:  None 

 
• City Engineering:  None 

 
• Private Schools: None 

 
• Public Schools: None 

 
IV. NEW BUSINESS 

• Police Department:  
• Sgt. Troy Olsen commented on few things; Highway Safety Funds received to have 

extra officers out for speed and seat belts and high volume areas such as downtown 
where there have been pedestrian accidents, 41st Street and Hwy 11 is running 
smoothly, 3M strips for high volume areas of pedestrian to be more visible. There will 
be a PSA this spring. 

 
• City Engineering:  

• Active Pedestrian Committee Discussion - Sam Trebilcock and Jeff Schmitt from the 
City of Sioux Falls Planning Office attended the meeting representing the Bicycle and 
Pedestrian Committees to discuss a Bike/Path/Pedestrian committee that would 
become an official committee. It would involve more citizen participation and give 
them a voice. A request for more discussion and review the by-laws. 

 
 



 

 
• Sonia Sotomayer Crosswalk – There is a crosswalk is on the east side of the building 

that has a curb, not a ramp, and is midblock in the middle of the drop off lane. There 
are ramps at each corner, which the City is planning to replace this summer. We plan 
to remove the crosswalk that is midblock - signs and markings. All agreed it would be 
safer to cross at the corners rather than midblock in the drop off lane. 

 
• Dezignline equipment by Hawthorne – In conjunction with the North Minnesota 

Avenue project, the City will put in a temporary bike and pedestrian lane separated 
by delineators on Second or Third Street over by Hawthorne. 

 
• Private Schools: None 

 
• Public Schools: None 
 

VII.  ADJOURNMENT  
Meeting adjourned at 9:30 a.m. Next meeting will be May 12, 2022 in Conference Rooms 
1&2 at the IPC Building located at 201 East 38th Street, beginning at 8:30 a.m. 
 
 

__________________________                                        
Maureen Buller 
City Services Technician  
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